
SUMMIT HOUSE 
SUMMIT HOUSE ASSISTED LIVING, 600 1ST ST. NW, BRITT, IOWA 50423 

  

RAGBRAI DAY 
 

 
 
The residents had a great time talking to all the riders 
from all over the United States and other countries.  They 
really appreciated being welcomed into Britt with free 
water, popcorn, lip balm and some mints. 
                              

 

  

 

Celebrating August 
 

Read-a-Romance Novel 

Month 

 

Happiness Happens Month 

 

Boomers Making a  

Difference Month 

 

National Peach Day        

Peach Treats 

August 3   3:00pm 

 

                    Pie Day 

August 5    3:00pm 

 

Jeff Buege/Gospel Singer 

August 10   2:30pm 

 

Hobo Day Parade 

August 13   10:00 am 

 

Elvis Week/Movie 

August 14   1:30pm 

 

          Island Fever Band 

August 17   2:30pm 

 

Senior Citizens Day 

August 21 

 

Music Therapy/Talia 

August 24   10:30am 
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     Putting a Spring in our Step 
                

  
                                                                      
These ladies had a great time decorating their 
walkers for summer. 
 

                  

        
 
Sandy was proud of her finished product. The 
gnomes were such a cute added touch. 

 

 
 
 

 

          
 
           Bonnie and Eric 
 

 
 
Bonnie enjoyed her day with her son 
who was riding the Ragbrai route.  
He is from Dubuque, Iowa and was 
enjoying conversations with the 
residents. 

 
           Santa visits Iowa  
 

 
 

Santa stopped by to talk with Lois.  I wonder if 
she has been naughty or nice. 
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       Doris and her Niece Carlene 
                              

 
 
Doris got a surprise visit from her niece who lives 
in Arizona. She was on her way across Iowa. 
 
 
 

                  Peaches Anyone 
           

 
 
A big thank you to Darwin, The Peach Guy, for 
bringing our residents delicious peaches to enjoy.  
They were selling fast, and Janet wanted to get in 
on the action.  
 
  
 

 

 

           Farwell Denise 
                                

 
 
Thank You Denise for all your dedication and 
hard work these past two years.  We will miss 
you and wish you luck in your new adventure. 
 
 

           First Crop of the Season 
 

 
           Fresh tomatoes from our garden.  They 
were juicy and delicious. Can never get to 
much of these beauties. 
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           Tenant of the Month! 
        George Van Den Heuval 
                     

 
 
George was born in Africa on January 19, 1937.  
He was raised on a coffee plantation for the first 
18 years of his life.  After graduation George went 
to the United States where he graduated from the 
Milwaukee School of Engineering.  After college 
George joined the U.S. Army and became a U. S. 
citizen.  He then served his country in Germany 
for 5 years.  George decided it was time to leave 
the service after 23 years and he retired as a 
Major.  After retiring he went to work at Allis 
Chalmers and a few other places in different 
states.  During this time, he was also a liaison for 
a company in France.  His last job was being a 
driver for Opportunity Village for 9 years.  George 
was married to Shirlene for 27 years and they had 
5 children.  They loved to travel and spent a lot of 
time over in Europe.  George enjoys photography, 
golfing, motorcycle riding and his dry sense of 
humor keeps us all laughing here at Summit 
House where George has lived for almost a year.  
Congratulations George on being Tenant of the 
Month! 
 

 

August Birthdays 
 
In astrology, those born from August 1–22 are 
Leo’s Lions. As lions are kings of the animals, 
Leos are strong and charismatic leaders. Proud 
and confident, Leos enjoy performing and the 
attention it brings. Those born from August 23–31 
are Virgo’s Virgins. Often symbolized by the 
goddess of agriculture, Virgos are deeply 
connected to the material world. They are 
logical, practical, and aware of every detail.  
HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
 
Residents 
Anna Mae Orvick      8/4 
Florence Weaver     8/4 
Norma Burgardt    8/21 
Jeanne Kraus    8/27 
 
Staff 
Terese Terhark     8/18 
Janelle Erdman    8/24 
 
 
 
 

          July Birthday Ladies 
                      

 
 
Happy July Birthday to these two wonderful 
residents.  Lois and RuBee had a great time at 
the monthly birthday party. 
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